[image: image1.wmf]








�





MEMORANDUM





	 


TO:		Area Agency on Aging Executive Directors 


						NOTICE # 011510-1-I-CFAL	


FROM:	E. Douglas Beach, Secretary





DATE:		January 15, 2010





SUBJECT:	Notice of Clarification: Matter of Balance Training (For those who attended the FCOA pre-conference training)


_________________________________________________________________





This Notice of Clarification is to NOTICE #031009-1-I-CFAL is to provide a better understanding of the requirements to those who were trained to be Master Trainers (MT) for the Matter of Balance (MOB) program, in particular those who were trained at the Florida Council On Aging (FCOA) conference on August 22-23, 2009.





Each Master Trainer is responsible for the completion of at least five (eight-week) workshops.  The Master Trainer could complete them individually or have a team of coaches facilitate the workshops.  If a Master Trainer has teamed up with another Master Trainer from the FCOA MT training class, each Master Trainer is responsible for five workshops; therefore, the team of Master Trainers needs to complete 10 workshops.





All five workshops must be completed prior to July 31, 2010.





Monthly reports need to be submitted to Michele Mulé via email at �HYPERLINK "mailto:mulem@elderaffairs.org"�mulem@elderaffairs.org� on the last working day of the month. (The report template was sent out approximately three months ago.)  Please only send information about workshops that have been completed for that month.  If you have workshops that are carrying over from a previous month and will still be continuing through the next month, please only report the workshop when it has been completed.  If no workshops have been completed during that particular month, please send Michele Mulé an email specifying that no workshops have been completed during that particular reporting period.  Only two different success stories of the program need to be submitted per Master Trainer. If your organization has two Master Trainers, that would be a total of four different success stories.  





For those organizations not working through the Area Agency on Aging, the Department’s policy on maintaining records and data is up to six years.  It is recommended to hold on to records for up to seven years.





Thank you for your continued cooperation. If you have any questions, please contact Michele Mulé at �HYPERLINK "mailto:Mulem@elderaffairs.org"�Mulem@elderaffairs.org� or 850-414-2307.





Charlie Crist


GOVERNOR





E. Douglas Beach, Ph.D.


SECRETARY
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